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Sep 04, 2022

Dear All,

Please provide your nominations for participations in the Eastern High Durga puja
cultural program. All are welcome to participate, and we look forward to your
participation and suggestions.

We request:
1. All who are interested to participate, please provide your nomination here
2. If you have innovating ideas of group/individual cultural program and it’s

implementations please contact Kabita (9903007765) and/or Aditi
(9903122343).

Regards
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Chitran Chaudhuri

(On behalf of EH cultural sub-committee)







